## Mid Week Memo – October 28, 2020

## **School Store** - **STORE**

the Senator Fairbairn MS (virtual) store is now open! It will close Thursday, November 5, 2020 and production will start after the store is closed. If there are any back orders, Public Image will contact you directly. All orders will be delivered to SJF.

Please note: There are no refunds on decorated materials. Please ensure that your sizing selection is correct.

Please allow 2-3 weeks for production after the store closes. If you have any questions, please email <a href="mailto:sales@publicimageco.ca">sales@publicimageco.ca</a>

## Hallowe'en Dress Up

We invite our students to wear their costumes on Friday, October 30, 2020. We will have grade level parades and activities for the whole school.

A reminder regarding costumes: please be sure costumes are appropriate for school-age children and do not contain weaponry. And although we love to see the creative costume endeavors of our students, we prefer not to see gore just for the sake of gore. Happy Hallowe'en!

## **Online Learners**

Student pictures are now available for pick-up during our office hours: Monday-Thursday: 7:45 am - 4:00

**Reminder: Daily COVID Screening** We encourage families to screen students daily for COVID symptoms. We know it is a minor inconvenience but if we all do our part, we will be more likely to keep our school open! Here is a link from AHS to help with daily screening: http://myhealth.alberta.ca/Journey/COVID-19/Pages/Assessment.aspx